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Activities Locator:  
CC means Snell Community Center 

 

Scripture & Song ................ The Den (Leffler) 
Gleaner’s Bible Study .............. Activity Room 
Nimble Fingers ........................ Activity Room 
Art Class................................... Activity Room 
Pinochle ................................... Activity Room 
Conversations with Judy ......... Activity Room 
Bridge ...................................... Activity Room 
Lunch ‘n’ Learn ...................... Fellowship Hall 

 

 
 

 

 

All entries MUST be submitted  
by the 15th of the prior month.  

Need something printed in the newsletter? 
 

Email lthomas@londonderryvillage.org OR put 
items in the bin at the Snell CC Reception Desk.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Return all reservation slips to the  
Snell CC Reservation Box.  

Please place all reservation slips with ATTACHED 
check/money in the IL Reservation Box located on 

the wall next to the  “IL Spot Light.” 
 

Please submit a separate check for each event. 

Display Case  
 

Christmas 
By Ramona Davis 

Giving Thanks   
 

 

Thank you to Marlin and Rosie Givens for  
donating new hymnals and the accompanying  

song books for use throughout our entire 
 campus. Our thanks to you for also donating four 

new electric piano keyboards for the Green Houses.  
We truly appreciate your generosity and  

contribution.  Thank you for your support.  
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Jeff’s 2017 Christmas List: 
 

Once again, Peace and Grace to the residents of ‘LV’ and their families. 
 
 

Comfort and Healing for all of those members of the Londonderry Village family who have 
experienced losses and significant changes this year. 
 
 

Blessings upon our staff, whose tireless and dedicated efforts are the ‘rock’ upon which 
this Community is built.    Their ministry of service and compassion continues to be an  
inspiration to me on a daily basis.   
 
 
 

Wisdom and discernment  for our entire Board of Directors, including new members for 
2018:  Mary Lott and Thomas Shenk.  Thanksgiving for the efforts of retiring Board  
member Rhona Stoneback. 
 
 

Hopes for Boston Cream Pie, at least once every month! 
 
 

Blessings for Doug Garrett for a well-earned retirement.  Gratitude for Henry Brubaker, 
who has so capably stepped into Doug’s CFO shoes! 
 
 

Thanks for the support of our mission by our many volunteers and faithful donors. 
 
 

Hopes that 2018 does not bring us any more 20+ inch blizzards! 
 
 

Gratitude for my extended family, several of whom overcame serious health issues in 2017.  
Thanks for Kristi, our four children, and our Labrador Retriever, Bella.   
 
 

Peace and the love of Christ for a world that desperately needs His presence. 

  

    Merry Christmas, everyone,      

                                                                                  Jeff Shireman, President 

PRESIDENTIAL PONDERINGS    
 

DECEMBER 2017 
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Trips & Excursions 

40 Diners 

 
40 Diners will start 
again in January 2018. 
 

Hop on Board 

 

Thanks to everyone who traveled with us this year.   
The new Hop on Board trip schedule will go into 
effect January 2018.    

We look forward to you joining us in 2018! 

Third Tuesday Shopping Trip —   December 18 

Third Tuesday Shopping Trip: Date Change! 

On Monday, December 18 we will travel to Boscov’s Mall in Lebanon.  Bus will leave Snell CC at  

9:00 a.m.  We will have time to shop at Boscov or you can walk in the mall.  The bus will leave in   

front of Boscov’s at 12:00 noon.  NOT a lunch trip.  Arrive back at Londonderry Village by 12:30 p.m.  

RSVP required; sign up slip in this newsletter.  Questions: call Mary Lee at 3186. 

Red Hats – December 14 

On December 14 the Rambling Roses Red Hats will travel to Inn 422 in Lebanon. 

This is an amazing historic Inn.  Bus will leave the Snell CC entrance at 12:30 p.m.  

Reservations required.  Sign up slip in this newsletter.  

Reminder: Cradle to the Cross —   December 9 
Saturday, December 9 we will travel to the Midway Church in Lebanon for the  
annual Christmas Concert beginning at 7:00 p.m. Bus will be leaving the Snell CC 
entrance at 6:00 p.m.   A free will offering will be taken during the concert.  
Reservation slip was in November newsletter. Questions: call Mary Lee at 3186.  

 

Senior Ministries —   Wednesday, December 6    

Senior Ministries is a program to encourage fellowship, educate, enlighten through learning, and 

meet new friends while enjoying a lovely lunch. This ministry is at the Hershey Free Church.   

Reservations required; slip was in the November newsletter. A $2.00 lunch donation is collected  

at the door. Bus will leave the Snell CC entrance at 10:15 a.m. Questions: call Mary Lee at 3186. 

Holiday Lights in the Park ...Trip Coleman's Park—    December 28 
This is the first year for this festive event at Coleman’s Park!  Enjoy the outdoor lights while driving 
through this historic park in Lebanon.  Bus will leave Snell CC at 5:15 p.m. on Thursday, December 28. 
This is a free event.  Sign up in this newsletter.  
Payment sponsored by Londonderry Village.   
Questions: Call Melissa  at 3048. 



 

 

Journeys with June—    December 5 Reminder  
 

December 5 Reminder– The details were in the November newsletter, for the “Picture  

Perfect Package” including family style meal and 3:00 p.m. holiday show at the  

American Music Theatre. Departure is 10:00 a.m. Return ETA 6:30 p.m. Taking names for a 

waiting list in case of last minute cancellations .  

 

Thanks to all who supported our trips this year! Without your participation,  

there would not be these journeys. Merry Christmas “travelers”! 

 

If you now have your 2018 social calendars, you can mark the following trips that are confirmed: 

 Monday, March 5:  Visit the Biblical Archaeology Museum (for a guided tour) at the  

     Evangelical School of Theology in Myerstown and stopping for lunch. 

 Friday, April 6:  Lancaster County, including lunch at Brickerville House. 

 Wednesday, May 16:  American Music Theatre, “Music of the Silver Screen”; 10:30 a.m. show  

     and lunch stop following. 

 Tuesday, June 19:  New show; “Jesus” at Sight & Sound Theatre.  Lunch stop following. 

 Wednesday, July 25:  Buffet luncheon and musical variety show at Gretna Timbers. 

 Thursday, August 30: “ Swing” at Dutch Apple Theatre, includes luncheon buffet. 

 Thursday, September 20:  “Love, Lies, and the Lottery”, at Rainbow Comedy Playhouse,  

      with luncheon buffet. 

 October: Tentative trip to Gettysburg for Cyclorama visit plus more. 

 Thursday, November 29:   3 p.m. Holiday show at American Music Theatre “The First Noel”  

      with lunch stop prior to the show. 
 

Additional details will be forthcoming as each trip is  

advertised in a prior month’s newsletter. ...Thanks from June 
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Trips & Excursions 

National Christian Choir “Splendor of Christmas”—  December 9 
 

This trip is leaving earlier than originally planned:  

Bus will be leaving the Snell CC entrance at 12:15 p.m.   

Program begins at 2:00 p.m. at Lancaster Mennonite HS.  

Reservations were made in October. Deadline has passed;  bus is filled.  

Tickets will be handed to each residents on the bus.   Questions: call Mary Lee at 3186.  
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On Campus Information 

Resident Christmas Caroling —   December 13 
Mark your calendars for Wednesday, December 13 to enjoy a strolling group of residents singing  
our favorite Christmas carols. Join us  for some “old time” caroling as we spread 
holiday joy inside the building.  All are welcome! No sign up necessary.  We will 
gather at the Snell CC Living Room (across for the Convenience Store) at  
12:30 p.m.   Bob H. on guitar and Rosie G. on accordion will lead us in your  
favorite carols.   Join your friends for a fun hour of singing as we walk the halls.  
 

Mend for U 

We are in need of more volunteers for our Mend 4 U program.  It has been a smashing success!   

Thank you to all the ladies who have stitched and given  time to help.  The donations to our Good  

Samaritan Fund are adding up.  If you are willing to help in any way (e.g. repairing 

clothes, bedding, chair pads, etc.)  please complete the slip in this newsletter and  

return to Melissa Halvin’s office (Resident Services Assistant).  Melissa’s office is  

located across from the Wellness Center. 

Happy Hearts Spectacular—  February 2 from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
 

Lebanon Valley College will be returning to host our “Happy Hearts Spectacular” for 
2018. The group has changed; but the fun will continue. The new volunteers are  
college students coming from their “Seniors Helping Seniors” service club.  They will be providing 
interactive games, refreshments and musical entertainment.  This is an intergenerational experience 
to brighten the cold days of winter. There’s a lot of planning being done by the students.   
Reservations are required;  sign up slip in this newsletter only.  
There is no cost for this event.   Join us for “heart-warming” fun and plenty of smiles!  
Questions: call Mary Lee at 3186. 

Hearts-A-Dancing  —    February 9 

Friday, February 9 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. in the Di Matteo Worship Center will be  

a special evening of music from the 40s, 50s, 60s, and 70s. Londonderry Village residents 

are being treated, by an anonymous donor, to  a professional “Dance Band” under the 

direction of Wayne Fox, who we all know from the Perseverance Band of Lebanon. This 

talented band will delight us with wonderful music and vocals. They will be dressed in tuxedos  

making this a special evening for all! There will be a  dance floor for those who wish to dance to the  

all memorable songs. Light refreshments will be served. Reservations required; sign up slip in this  

newsletter.  Questions: call Mary Lee at 3186. 



 

 

January 2018 Winter Social  —   January 11       RSVP Deadline is  DEC. 20 

Thursday, January 11 will be the “Sandwich, Salad and Dessert” Winter  

Supper Social. This is our covered dish style social of either a salad or  

dessert selection of your choice. It can be a homemade recipe or store bought 

select to share with your friends. The sandwich is provided from a pre-ordered 

selection.  Our entertainment is the returning musical chorus from the Parkside Harmony of Hershey.  

We are fortunate to be able to have this talented acapella chorus of 40 members, with multiple  

quartettes.  They recently received honors in a recent Las Vegas international competition. The ticket 

cost is $4.00.  Meal begins at 5:30 p.m. in the Di Matteo Worship Center.   

Sign up slips were in November’s newsletter with a December 20 deadline.  

Questions: call Mary Lee  at 3186 or Melissa at 3048. 
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The Auxiliary celebrated 40 years at our November meeting.  The Auxiliary was started 
on July 20, 1977 with a meeting at the Midway Pavilion and the LVBH Board appointed 
Ruth Baldwin and Ethel Wenger to conduct this meeting.  A follow up meeting was held 

on August 20, 1977  and Pat Bucher was elected President of the Auxiliary.  We were very fortunate 
to have Pat Bucher in attendance at last month’s celebration.  We presented her with flowers for  
accepting the challenge of leading an Auxiliary and for setting the standards high for the rest of us to 
follow.  By May 1978 the Auxiliary had raised $10,000.00 to establish a Gift Shop. The first chicken 
barbeque was held in 1978.  The Auxiliary went on to have the first yard sale, open a thrift shop, 
started the nut sale, had a bazaar, and more.  Most of the events started by the Auxiliary continue 
today even though some of them are no longer run by the Auxiliary.  We are proud of what we have 
done over the years. Thank you, Pat, for starting us on a road to success! 

 

 The membership campaign for 2018 for the Auxiliary has started.  Men and women are  
welcome to join the Auxiliary.  Yearly membership is by a donation.  If you are interested in  
becoming a Lifetime member, the cost is $100.00.  Interestingly in 1977 the fee for a Lifetime  
Member was $100.00, so in 40 years that has never changed! 

 

 Get ready to shop ‘til you drop! The Village Boutique (Thrift Shop) will be expanding.   
In the New Year the Boutique will be expanded to include the Garden Room.  With more space, we 
will be able to display more items.  Watch for notices about the hours of operation when  
construction to expand the Boutique begins. 

 

 There is no Sunday evening program in December, but save January 21 to come 
and hear “Brothers in Grace”.  Offerings from the Sunday evening programs this year 
are being used to pay for a bladder scanner for Leffler Care.  

 

 We wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!  We hope to 
see you in January at the Sunday evening program and at our meeting in February. 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER:  

 

 Sunday, January 21, 2018  “Brothers in Grace” at 7 PM in the DiMatteo Worship Center 

 Saturday, February 3, 2018  Auxiliary Meeting at 9 AM in the  DiMatteo Worship Center 

Auxiliary News 
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Announcements 

GAIN Service Project—                                                                                  No trip in December 
 

 Questions: Call Mary Lee at ext. 3186. 

Attention all Residents and Volunteer Committees!   
Copying, stapling, etc. needs to be done in the computer/business center provided for 
resident/volunteer use (located in the Stoneback Library area).  All volunteer group  
leaders and LV Auxiliary volunteers are able to use the copy machine at this location for 
their projects. The staff business office copiers are for administrative staff use.  
Thank you for following this procedure adjustment.   Questions: call Mary Lee at 3186.  

Please make a note on your reservation slip if you require wheelchair  

accommodations on the bus.   We need to plan ahead to have the proper vehicle available.   

Thank you for noting this on your forms!  

Holiday Guest House Rental  

The 2018 flyer for the Holiday Guest House Rental has been placed in the IL mailboxes for our  
Londonderry Village  resident’s consideration.  We will hold the Holiday Rental drawing on  
Monday, January 8, 2018 during the ILC Quarterly meeting.  Talk with your families and 
friends to see if they would like to visit during the holiday season next year.   

Friday Grocery Store News 
We are making a change to one of our grocery store visits. We will no longer be going to the Country 

View Grocery store on a regular schedule.  We will be adding a run to Hershey Giant at  10:00 a.m.. 

Beginning on Friday, December 1 the schedule will be 8:00 a.m. Weis Markets, 9:15 a.m. Redner’s 

Market, and 10:00 a.m. Hershey Giant Store.   Bus will leave from Snell CC entrance. 

Trash Room Care 
This is the time of year when we can receive many extra boxes and trash so this is your reminder on 
“Trash Room Etiquette”. The trash rooms in all our apartment buildings need to be kept neat and  
orderly. Please follow the trash room guidelines when disposing of items in the trash receptacles and 
blue recycling cans located throughout the campus. Thank you for your efforts! 

  

All trash needs to be placed in a bag and tied before being placed in the trash can 
 or trash wheelbarrow located in your specific trash room. 

    Crush all boxes 
    If items are to be donated to the Estate/Yard Sale please contact Jim Geistwhite at  
 717-838-3828 or Dennis Shaak at 717-810-6446. 
      

      NO Glass 
    NO Styrofoam  
    Clean all containers  
    Put all recycling in a bag that is tied before placing in the recycling can. 
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Games 

BINGO -  December 18 

Monday, December 18 from 3:00—4:00 p.m. in the Di Matteo Worship  

Center.  Melissa will be your BINGO caller. Come join in this relaxing  

afternoon of fun!  RSVP required; sign up slip in this newsletter.  

Bridge — December 1 & 15 
 
 

Join us in friendly and exciting bridge games on the first and third Fridays of 
each month, 2:00 p.m. — 4:00 p.m. in the IL Activity Room (by the bank).  
 

Indoor Shuffleboard in Game Room 

Join us in the Game Room (next to Seasons Restaurant) on Tuesday evenings at  

6 p.m. for this great table game!  Easy to play, get to know others and have fun! 

Perhaps, just come and watch.  All residents are welcome.  Billiards and  

ping pong will not be played on Tuesday evenings due to space restrictions.   

 

 Hand and Foot Card Game 

Hand & Foot Card Games are held 
every Wednesday, 2 p.m. to 4 p.m.  
in the IL Activity Room 
(located by the bank.)  
We are looking for more people to play!   
 

Pick-up Style Games      

Games take place in the  
Billiards & Game room.   

Monday & Thursday at 6:00 p.m. 
 

 
 

Game Night–Computer Buddies 

No Game Night & Computer Buddies in December.    Merry Christmas!  

The Palmyra HS Honor Society will be returning on Monday, January 22, 2018! 

Open Wii Bowling Every Monday & Tuesday 

Open Wii Bowling in the Activity Room (located by the bank) starting at 3:30 p.m.   

We’re always looking for new players.  Come and give it a try!  



 

 

Page 9 - December 2017 

Miracle Ear – December 13  

For an appointment call 717-838-6611.  
If you have a problem or question, stop by the 

Leffler Care Private Dining Room between  
10 a.m. - 12 p.m. on  

Wednesday, December 13.  

On Campus Information 

 
 

“What’s New with Jeff”  
We are trying something new. The months 

that we hold the ILC Quarterly meetings  
Jeff will not hold a “What New with Jeff” 

meetings. Instead, Jeff will give his update  
 at the ILC Quarterly meeting. So, there will 
not be a separate “What’s News with Jeff” 

meeting in January, March, April and 
 October for next year. 

This month’s “What’s New w/Jeff” meeting 
 will be Thursday, December 7 at 1 p.m.  

Please join our “Walk & Talk” program.  Come 
stroll with your friends all while giving  
suggestions to Melissa (Resident Services) on 
how we can improve “the village.” No need to 
sign up.  We will meet at the water feature in 
the Snell Community Center, right outside of 
the Di Matteo Worship Center.  This program 
is held  every Friday at 10 a.m.   

 
 

Weekend Movies 

Are shown in the Theater Room. 
(If the attendance is high we move to the 

Di Matteo Worship Center.) 
 
Friday, December 8 at 6:30 p.m. 

The Blind Side -  
A football story, starring Sandra Bullock, about 
a homeless, needy boy living in Tennessee. CC 
 

Friday, December 22 at 6:30 p.m. 

One Special Night 
On a stormy winter night two strangers and a 
small cabin- Interesting!  Teamed again are   
Julie Andrews and James Gardner….and the 
magic begins.  
 

   Friday Afternoon Matinees  

 2:00 PM  

Theater Room 

*REMINDER:   
      Matinees will not have Closed Captions 

Friday, December 1 at 2 p.m.—Little Women 
A classic comes to life with humor, passion, 
beauty and intelligence.  Winona Ryder stars in 
this family movie. 

Friday, December 15 at 2 p.m.— Home Alone  
A John Hughes family comedy …when one  
family leaves for vacation without their eight 
year old son.  A holiday favorite! 



 

 

In this Christmas month, I have two thoughts to share....  

One is for the reality of our Lord’s birth and purpose to bring peace, joy, and happiness to 
your hearts and minds. 

The second tradition seems to bring to our attention a summary of the last year and I feel 
I have much to share and convey to you on that subject.  

During this past year it was necessary for my assistant, Ken, and my assistant, Janet, to forgo their 
roles at the store. As you can image this news came sadly as a result of many years of togetherness.  

I miss them and wish them much contentment in their future years.  One should always recognize 
rainbows after the rain and I am not different. Because of the  faithfulness of dozens of clerks,  
helpers, shoppers, new additions, and new products and ideas, the result is a group of happy  
customers turning the store into a joyful, buzzing beehive at times.  

We are pleased to see our CDS Program being activated. Special days have produced the yummiest 
of treats and our “End of Month” discount days have added happy savings. 

Changes have been made that have eased the pressures on our clerks by hour and responsibility  
reassignment. Sometimes the pressures of business complications with our Snickers Box, Gift  
Certificates or Vehicle Routing have caused confusion, but thankfully with the understanding and  

patience of our kind customers and staff, we are winning the battle. 

Oh Yes! I almost forgot! Do not forget to visit our “Christmas Gift Shop” that is  

featuring a “Think About It Corner”. It will offer great holiday fun! 
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...Betty  

Convenience Store News— Hours: Monday—Friday 
 December          10:30 a.m. to 1:50 p.m.  

On Campus Information 

Ladore Lodge Trip 2018 

June 11-15, 2018 
Looking forward to the trip to Ladore Lodge in Waymart, PA.   Great fun, good value. We have 

about 20 people that have paid their deposit so far. The deposit for the Ladore trip is due by 

December 15, 2017. Make your check to Londonderry Village and on the memo line put 

" Ladore 2018".  Please give your check to Barb Showers at the Snell CC receptionist desk.  

Please do not send your check to Ladore Lodge.  Early payment is necessary to reserve our 

rooms.  Also, it's not too late for any newcomers to sign up for the trip. So, if any new  

residents are interested or if you just forgot, you can pick up an application and information 

sheet at the Wheaton Receptionist or Snell Community Center Receptionist.  

You can ask friends to go along as well.  

. 



 

 

 

 

Library Books : What's New  

at the Stoneback Library  
 

Barnett, Karen 
 “The Road to Paradise” 
Coble, Colleen—Sunset Cove Series 
 “#3 Twilight at Blueberry Commons” 
Ganshert, Katie 
 “Life After” 
Lewis, Beverly 
 “The Atonement, The Wish” 
Martin, Maryann 
 “My Ways are Higher” 
 
A Few Books by O’Reilly  Balducci, Cussler, 
Thor, and Flynn have been added to the 
shelves. 
 
Be sure and check the large print shelves, 
as 6 new books have been added. 
 
 

Musical Programs in the  

Di Matteo Worship Center 

“Lebanon Senior Singers”  
 Monday, December 4 at 2:00 p.m. 

Erika Epler and Friends present  
“A Down Home Christmas” Music Program 
 Tuesday, December 5 at 7:00 p.m. 

“The Washington Band of Annville” 
 Monday, December 11 at 7:00 p.m. 

“Voice & Piano Recital with Roger Lentz’ students”  
 Sunday, December 17 at 4:00 p.m.   

All held in the DiMatteo Worship Center. 
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If you are in need of  assistance with a  

computer issue please call Dawn at  
ext. 3702 to place a work order.   

 
Keith Fernsler, IT Specialist, will contact you 

to schedule an  appointment.  
 

Usual days for resident support are  
Tuesday and Thursday.    

  

David Jeremiah Series  
December 10 & 24 

6:30 p.m. in the ILC Activity Room 
(located near the bank) 

This series will be shown on the  
second and fourth Sundays of each month.    

Everyone is invited to attend. 

On Campus Information 

Sunshine Committee  
To send fruit baskets/flowers and cards 

please call this month’s contacts.  
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On Campus Information 

Christmas Dinner 2017—  December 19 

  Our Londonderry Village Christmas Dinner will be celebrated together on Tuesday,  

  December 19 at 1:00 pm in the Di Matteo Worship Center. The holiday meal will be  

  prepared from our own LV kitchen and served by our LV employees.         

  After the delicious meal we will be enjoying the talented voices from 

“What the Dickens” a singing Trio presenting beautiful Christmas music. 

The price is $17.00 per person.  RSVP deadline is December 1.  Slip was in October’s 

newsletter. If you have a questions or need a sign up slip call  Melissa Halvin at 3048. 

Chair Yoga Update 

  The seasons are changing! The busy holidays are here! A wonderful way to care for yourself in the 
midst of change and busy days is to take time for yourself. Our Monday morning Chair Yoga class at 

10:30 a.m. in the Stoneback Pavilion is the perfect way to give back to yourself and stay 
grounded. The word "Yoga" means "yoke" or "Union" of the Mind, Body, and Spirit.  
Join us as we explore Yoga Poses seated in a chair and also standing with support of the 
chair and wall. We practice Yogic breathing which is very helpful to relax and be more 
mindful of each moment.  No class on December 25th.  Merry Christmas! 

  Every one can do Yoga. The first class is free!   Hope to see you there! 

Harmonettes and Harmonizers Christmas Concert– December 12 
Mark your calendars for an evening of beautiful voices from our own LV resident 

choruses. Our LV Male and Female Choruses will join together to share their talents 

with beautiful songs of the Christmas season. Tuesday, December 12 at 7:00 p.m.  

in the Di Matteo Worship Center. All are welcome to a special evening that will 

brighten your hearts!  Reservations are not required.  

Valentine Social 2018 - February 13 
Tuesday, February 13 from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. in the Di Matteo Worship Center. 
 

Come join your resident friends for an evening of music and fellowship. This year we will enjoy the 
voices of the Lebanon County Choral Society. This is an outstanding group of local 
voices sharing their talents. We will begin the evening with a special Valentine 
treat and fellowship. The cost for the ticket is $4.00 per person.  
Reservation is required; sign up slip is in this newsletter.  
Questions: call Mary Lee at 3186. 

 



 

 

TRASH IS COLLECTED 

EVERY TUESDAY & FRIDAY 
MORNING 

 
 

RECYCLING IS EVERY 

THURSDAY OF THE MONTH 
 
 

* Off Campus Activity 

   

DECEMBER 3 

10:30 am…………….Sunday School 

2:30 pm……….....Scripture & Song 

 

DECEMBER 4 
9 am………………………...Wood Shop 

9 am……………....Adventures in Art 
10:30 am………………..…Chair Yoga 
2 pm.......Lebanon Senior Singers 

3:30 pm……......Open Wii Bowling 
6 pm………………..…….Game Room 

                     “Pick up Style Games” 
 
 

DECEMBER 5 
8 am…………………………….…..Trash 
8 am……………………....Blood Sugar 
10 am..............Men’s Bible Study 
*10 am .............Journeys w/June 
1 pm...Health, Safety, Prevention 
3 pm…………....Harmonizers Meet 
3:30pm……..…….Open Wii Bowling 
6 pm……………………..……..Pinochle 
6 pm………….Indoor Shuffleboard 
7 pm...Down Home Christmas Music 

DECEMBER 6  
9 am………………………...Wood Shop
9:45 am…….....Harmonettes Meet
*10:15 am ..........Senior Ministries
2 pm……..Hand & Foot Card Game
7 pm…………………....Fontana United 
                                  Christian Church
 

DECEMBER 10 

10:30 am…………….Sunday School 

2:30 pm……….....Scripture & Song 

  3 pm………... 
   Hershey Symphony Orchestra  

Christmas Spectacular— by ticket 
only at DiMatteo Worship Center  
 

6:30 pm.….David Jeremiah Series 

DECEMBER 11 
9am………………………...Wood Shop 
9 am……………....Adventures in Art 
10:30 am………………..…Chair Yoga 
11 am................................Rosary 
2 pm…….…...Gleaners Bible Study 
3:30 pm……......Open Wii Bowling 
6 pm………………..…….Game Room 
                     “Pick up Style Games” 
7 pm........The Washington Band 
 

DECEMBER 12  
8 am…………………………….…..Trash 
8 am……………………....Blood Sugar 
10 am..............Men’s Bible Study 
3 pm…………....Harmonizers Meet 
3:30pm…...…….Open Wii Bowling 
6 pm……………………..……..Pinochle 
6 pm………….Indoor Shuffleboard 
7 pm...............Christmas Concert 
   (Harmonizers & Harmonettes) 

DECEMBER 13  
9 am…………....................Wood Shop
9 am………………..………....Miracle Ear
9:45 am….......….Harmonettes Meet
10 am...........................Men’s Circle
12:30 pm…………...Christmas Caroling
1 pm..........Conversations w/Sandy
2 pm…….....Hand & Foot Card Game
2 pm………………………...…….Ted Talks
7 pm...........................Lebanon COB

DECEMBER 17 

 

10:30 am…………….Sunday School 

2:30 pm……….....Scripture & Song 

 

4 pm...........Voice & Piano Recital     
                 w/Roger Lentz Students 

 

DECEMBER 18  
9 am………………………...Wood Shop 
9 am……………....Adventures in Art 

*9:00 am...3rd Tuesday Shopping 
10 am……...Palm Lutheran Church 
10:30 am………………..…Chair Yoga 
3:30 pm……......Open Wii Bowling 
3 pm................................BINGO!  
6 pm………………..…….Game Room 
                     “Pick up Style Games” 

DECEMBER 19  
8 am…………………………….…..Trash 
8 am……………………....Blood Sugar 
10 am..............Men’s Bible Study 
1 pm.................Christmas Dinner 
3:30pm……...….Open Wii Bowling 
6 pm……………………..……..Pinochle 
6 pm………….Indoor Shuffleboard 

DECEMBER 20     
9 am………………………...Wood Shop
9:45 am…….....Harmonettes Meet
*12 pm…....Low Vision Support  
                             Christmas Lunch
2 pm……..Hand & Foot Card Game
7 pm..........Campbelltown United  
                             Methodist Church
 

Buffenmyer Train Display 
 

DECEMBER 24 

10:30 am…………….Sunday School 

2:30 pm……….....Scripture & Song 

6:30 pm…...David Jeremiah Series 
 
 

SEASONS RESTAURANT  

Christmas Eve Brunch  
11:00 am & 12:15 pm 

Reservations needed 

 

DECEMBER 25  
             Merry Christmas  

DECEMBER 26  
8 am…………………………….…..Trash 
8 am……………………....Blood Sugar 
10 am..............Men’s Bible Study 
3 pm…………....Harmonizers Meet 
3:30pm…...…….Open Wii Bowling 
6 pm……………………..……..Pinochle 
6 pm………….Indoor Shuffleboard 

DECEMBER 27  
9 am………………………...Wood Shop
9:45 am…….....Harmonettes Meet
10 am.......................Men’s Circle
2 pm……..Hand & Foot Card Game
7 pm………………Hanoverdale COB

Monday Tuesday Wednesday

DECEMBER 2017 

Sunday 



 

 

 DECEMBER 1 
8 am………………..………………..Trash 
*8,9:15,10 am...Grocery Shopping 
9 am……………….……...Wood Shop 
9 am………..Artists paint together 
10 am……………...……..Walk & Talk 
2 pm……………………...……….Bridge 
2 pm…………...……………….Matinee 
                                “Little Women” 

DECEMBER 2 

 

9 am………………………...Wood Shop 
9:45 am…….....Harmonettes Meet 
*10:15 am ..........Senior Ministries 
2 pm……..Hand & Foot Card Game 
7 pm…………………....Fontana United  
                                  Christian Church 

DECEMBER 7  
8 am…………..……………….Recycling 

10 am...........................Genealogy 

1 pm............What’s New w/Jeff 
6 pm……………………….Game Room 

                  “Pick up Style Games” 

 

DECEMBER 8 
8 am………………..………………..Trash 
*8,  9:15, 10 am...Grocery Shopping 
9 am……………….……...Wood Shop 
9 am………..Artists paint together 
10 am……………...……..Walk & Talk 

  10:30 am.............................Mass 
6:30 pm……………..IL Movie Night 
                                “The Blind Side” 

 
 

DECEMBER 9 

Newspaper pickup 

 

*12:15 pm … 
The Splendor of Christmas 

National Christian Choir  

 
*6 pm...Cradle to the Cross 

 

 
9 am…………....................Wood Shop 
9 am………………..………....Miracle Ear 
9:45 am….......….Harmonettes Meet 
10 am...........................Men’s Circle 
12:30 pm…………...Christmas Caroling 
1 pm..........Conversations w/Sandy 
2 pm…….....Hand & Foot Card Game 
2 pm………………………...…….Ted Talks 
7 pm...........................Lebanon COB 

DECEMBER 14  
8 am…………..……………….Recycling 

*12:30 pm....................Red Hats 

2 pm……………...Caregiver Support 
6 pm……………………….Game Room 
                  “Pick up Style Games” 
 
Buffenmyer Train Display  

DECEMBER 15  
8 am………………..………………..Trash 
*8, 9:15, 10 am...Grocery Shopping 
9 am……………….……...Wood Shop 
9 am………..Artists paint together 
10 am……………...……..Walk & Talk 
2 pm……………………...……….Bridge 
2 pm….....Matinee “Home Alone” 
5-7 pm.............Music at Seasons 
      

DECEMBER 16 

 

10 am….Veterans Club  
                  (Christmas Party) 

DECEMBER 20     
9 am………………………...Wood Shop 
9:45 am…….....Harmonettes Meet 
*12 pm…....Low Vision Support   
                             Christmas Lunch 
2 pm……..Hand & Foot Card Game 

Campbelltown United   
Methodist Church 

Buffenmyer Train Display  

DECEMBER 21  
8 am…………..……………….Recycling 
10:30 am............Carols & Cookies 
1:30 pm….Prayer for our Country 
2:30 pm...Resident Christmas Play 
(The Shepherd Who Stayed Behind) 
6 pm……………………….Game Room 
                  “Pick up Style Games” 
 

DECEMBER 22  
8 am………………..………………..Trash 
*8, 9:15, 10 am...Grocery Shopping 
9 am……………….……...Wood Shop 
9 am………..Artists paint together 
10 am……………...……..Walk & Talk 
2pm…..…..Christmas Communion  
6:30 pm……………….IL Movie Night 
                         “One Special Night” 
 

DECEMBER 23 

 

 
9 am………………………...Wood Shop 
9:45 am…….....Harmonettes Meet 
10 am.......................Men’s Circle 
2 pm……..Hand & Foot Card Game 

Hanoverdale COB 

DECEMBER 28  
8 am…………..……………….Recycling 

*5:15 pm.....Holiday Lights in  
          the Park ( Coleman's Park) 

6 pm……………………….Game Room 

                  “Pick up Style Games” 

 

DECEMBER 29  
8 am………………..………………..Trash 
*8, 9:15, 10 am..Grocery Shopping 
9 am……………….……...Wood Shop 
9 am………..Artists paint together 
10 am……………...……..Walk & Talk 
 

DECEMBER 30 

 

 

 

Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

DECEMBER 2017 



 

 

Buffenmyer Model Train Display            

 
 
A breathtaking model train display. The  
layout includes approximately 250 ft. of track 
and 8 trains with local historical scenes in a 
Christmas setting during the 1940 to 1960 era. 
More changes have been made in the last year 
with ice harvesting activities, snow removal  
operations, more animations, structures,  
scenery, figures and details. 
Residents will again serve as operating engineers 
for the show and will add trains from their own 
layouts to the attraction. The layout is in the 
basement, so it is limited to residents who are 
able to use the stairs. 

December 14 or December 20  
 
 
Reservations are required for the beginning time 
of your visit to avoid congestion and enhance 
your viewing experience. See reservation form in 
this newsletter to choose your date and time. 
Confirmation and points of interest leaflet will 
be placed in your mailbox after December 9. 
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Prayer Time for Our Country — December 21 

Some residents have requested that we continue to set aside a specific time to pray 
for the leadership of our nation.  We will continue to meet to pray for God’s grace 
and peace for all the leaders of our nation.  Specific political parties or policies  
will not be included during our time of prayer.   

Join others in this time of prayer on the third Thursday of the month at 1:30 p.m. in the  
Prayer Room.   All residents are invited to join in this special time. 

On Campus Information 

Merry Christmas from The Jewelry Committee  
 

With Christmas rapidly approaching, we begin to reflect on gratitude and giving.   
As you consider your gift giving, remember it's not too early to think about your jewelry 
donations for the 2018 Estate/Yard Sale.  Jewelry in any condition is appreciated!  
We accept donations of rings, necklaces, bracelets, watches, purses, and jewelry  
boxes.  Each piece of jewelry is carefully evaluated, priced and prepared for the sale.   
We continue to accept donations of rings, necklaces, bracelets, watches, purses, and 
jewelry boxes.  As the estate sale approaches, we will need white egg cartons to display 

donated earrings.  All donations can be dropped off with receptionists Barbara Showers or  
Barbara Kreider.    

Christmas Decorations   As you are getting out your Christmas decorations  

consider donating any unwanted items to the yard sale.  Each item is evaluated  
and sold for fair prices.  Any unwanted items not needed can be donated to the  
estate & yard sale at any time.  Also as you are putting away Christmas decorations  
consider donating unwanted items instead of storing them.  
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On Campus Information  

Just a reminder that Massage Therapy services are available right here on 
campus. Located just inside the entrance at Leffler Care Center.                     
Swedish, Hot Stone, Deep Tissue, Cupping.   
  

                        Tues--Weds--Thurs       
     One Hour  $60               Marjorie Light at 3203 
     Half Hour   $30          Barb Kreider at 3009 
     Chair         $15   

Hershey Symphony Orchestra Bus Trips: 
 We will not be traveling to the Hershey Symphony Orchestra during the month of December 
because they are coming to Londonderry Village on Sunday, December 10. Be sure to pick up your 
December Hershey Symphony tickets at the Snell CC desk with Barb Showers. 
Our next trip to the Hershey Theater will be for the concert in February. 
Watch for the signup in the January Newsletter.   

Questions: call Mary Lee at 3186. 

 Camp Swatara 75 Anniversary Gathering 
Please mark your calendar for an event coming in January. 

The Camp Swatara staff will be holding a 75 Anniversary Social at LV. It will be Sunday, January 14 in 

the IL Activity Room between 1:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m. More information will follow in January’s 

Newsletter.  Mark your 2018 calendar to save the date.  

A Christmas Play: “The Shepherd Who Stayed Behind” 
One of our residents has written a meaningful Christmas play entitled  
“The Shepherd Who Stayed Behind.” The play date is schedule for Thursday,  
December 21 at 2:30 p.m. in the Di Matteo Worship Center. The cast and musical 
voices are our own LV residents! The story is the Christmas miracle performed by  
individuals sharing the joyous expectation of the Angel’s message to all. Come join us 
for a meaningful event created to spread the love of the celebration of Christmas. 
No signup is necessary. Mark Your calendars. Questions: contact Mary Lee at 3186. 

Seasons Restaurant & Music —  December 15 
 

On Friday, December 15 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. we will have Rob Muscalus 

and Howard Lee performing “Music that Brings Back Memories”. It will be  

background music of Christmas and Gospel selections to compliment a lovely 

meal at the restaurant. Make a reservation or simply stroll in on a Friday  

evening for a delightful evening meal! Call ext. 3008 for reservations. 
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On Campus Information 

Londonderry Village Health Care Services Tours 
 

There will NOT be a tour given on Wednesday, December 20.   
The next Health Care tour will be on Wednesday, January 17, 2018. 
Alice Kreider, Admissions Coordinator and Michelle Smith, Personal Care  
Administrator will be providing monthly tours to assist in familiarizing our residents about the  
Health Care services provided on our campus. The tours will be in Leffler Care, Tranquil Terrace and 
the Green Houses. We will visit the Physical Therapy rooms, lounges, the Den and the Stanley Lau 
Frederick Rose Garden area. We will also tour the Personal Care Unit. Tours will be held monthly, 
throughout the year, on the third Wednesday of each month beginning at 1:30 p.m.  
Please meet at the Leffler Care entrance.  

Layser's Greenhouse 

Yes, believe it or not, it is just around the corner. Layser's is a bi-weekly excursion that we do  
during February, March, and April. We help with tasks around Layser's Greenhouse in exchange for 
our plants and flowers that we plant here on campus. There will be more information to follow. 
Please look for our information board and sign-up sheet in the lobby starting in January.              
Thanks to all who helped last year.              



 

 

LV/LVC Book Club —   No Meeting in December 

There is no meeting in December.  The LVC students will select the titles for the months of  
January,  February and March.   LV/LVC Book Club meets in the Theater Room at 4:00 p.m. on the 
fourth Monday of the month through April 2018.  Lebanon Valley College Education Major  
students lead our discussion on different book titles each month. Each member reads the book be-
fore attending the meeting.  

The books are provided to share among the membership.  The students  
encourage active group chats which generate different understandings and  
opinions as we explore the joys of learning through reading. Please consider  
joining our stimulating conversations each month. Questions: Mary Lee at 3186. 

Caregiver Support Group– December 14  

December: Please join us from 2:00p.m—3:00 p.m. in the Board room (located 

near Seasons Restaurant) on Thursday, December 14.  Our speaker will be Jeanne 

McClintick who will be sharing an inspirational presentation on “Life is always Changing.”  Ask a 

friend to come along for a wonderful learning experience in helping the person you are caring for as 

well as a stress release for the caregiver themselves. If you need a volunteer to stay with your family 

member, during the meeting, please call. We hope to see you there!  

Questions: call Mary Lee at 3186, Kristen Bennett at 3501 or Sherri Olive at 3502. 

Conversations with Sandy - December 13  
 

We will continue Conversations with Sandy on  
Wednesday, December 13 at 1:00 p.m.. 

Join us for a howling good time as we interview one of our friends. 

Meetings, Talks & Groups 

There will no TED TALKS on December 27.    
We meet the second and fourth Wednesdays of the month at  

2:00 p.m. in the Theater Room.  No sign ups necessary.   

                                                        Just join our fascinating discussions! Questions: call Melissa at 3048. 
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Ladies  

Friendship Group 

No December Meeting 

Christmas Cards at the Convenience Store  
Individual, boxed and special packages for gift  
giving or for yourself are now available in the  
Convenience Store. 
As we prepare for and celebrate our Savior's birth  
may blessings of peace, joy, safety and  
good health be yours now and throughout the New Year.     

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjxqeOv0IzOAhVMWz4KHdnDDJ4QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fworldartsme.com%2Fcaregiver%2F&psig=AFQjCNH8NHWwqhtvd7wXBXBWZNrt5iABPw&ust=1469467720692582


 

 

Men's Bible Study Every Tuesday from 10 - 11 a.m. 

Men's Bible study is held in the IL Activity Room (across from the bank).   
 

 
 

Once again, Paul Newmann a retired missionary will be leading our discussion.   
All men are invited to attend this relevant subject existing in our society today.   
             

Meetings, Talks & Groups 

Low Vision Support Group- Reminder 

The wonderful Lebanon Lions Club Christmas luncheon is on December 20 

at 12:00 p.m.  Come and celebrate the holidays with friends at the  

Lebanon Country Club with other members of the Lebanon Vision Corp program.   

Bus leaves Snell CC at 11:00 a.m.    Sign-up slip was  in the November Newsletter.  

Questions: call Melissa at 3048. 

Gleaners Bible Study –  December 11 
 

Gleaner's Bible Study will meet at 2 p.m. on the 2nd  Monday in December (Dec 11) 
in the IL Activity room (the room near the bank.)  No class on the 4th Monday in 
December.  That's the 25th... MERRY CHRISTMAS! . On December 11th we will pray; 
sing Christmas Carols; study Scripture concerning Old Testament Prophecy of the coming Messiah 
and see how it is fulfilled in the birth and ministry of Jesus Christ.  We will continue our study in the 
Book of Judges in January (Jan 8).  Welcome to all women as we study together. A special invitation 
to those who may not have joined us before as we have this special Christmas Study. We are  

studying this because it was requested when suggestions for class topics 
was requested. Your suggestions for future studies still welcome in my in-
ternal mailbox.  (124 Lafiya Dr.)    See YOU December 11.   - Ramona  
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Health, Safety and Prevention– December 5 
 

Please join us for an informative and fun session that all will enjoy on Tuesday,  
December 5 at 1:00 p.m. in the Di Matteo Worship Center. The topic is: “Laughter is 
a Positive Healthy Part of Life!“ Jenean Speck, Licensed Lay Speaker, will be joining 
us with a wonderfully entertaining presentation that will make us laugh and  
reminisce all at the same time. The topic is on being a “Senior”!  An uplifting topic 
that will make you glad you took time to attended the meeting.   
Looking ahead to Tuesday, January 2, 2018. The topic will be an  

informative session on incontinence and UTI’s treatments. Christie Adams, Clinical  
Program Consultant from Accelerated Care Plus will be our presenter. Come join an  
informative meeting. Questions: call Mary Lee at 3186. 



 

 

Genealogy —   December 7 

Our next meeting will be on Thursday, December 7 at 10:00 a.m. in the IL Activity 
room (near the bank).  Please bring along any items you’d like to work on, organize, 
ask questions about, or discuss.  One topic we will discuss this meeting is deciphering 
censuses.  Our volunteer expert (and friend) from the Lebanon County Historical  
Society, Susan Zabolotny, will be running this meeting.  No need to sign up.   
Questions: call Melissa at ext. 3048. 

 Lunch & Learn -   - 

December:  
No Program 

Men's Circle 

December 13 & 27  
The Men’s Circle is a group simply  

coming together for interesting  
conversation and relaxation.  All are 

welcome to join the morning  
conversations held twice a month.  

The Men’s Circle meets on the second 
and fourth Wednesday of each month, 

10:00 a.m.—11:00 a.m. in the  
IL Activity Room.  No sign up necessary.   

Arrive early for coffee and cookies.  
  

It’s  a great way to meet 
others in our community.    
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Meetings, Talks & Groups 

Veterans Club 

The LV Veterans Club holds their meetings in the IL Activity Room on the third Saturday 
of each month at 10:00 a.m. throughout the year. All Veterans are welcome!  
On Saturday, December 16 will be the Christmas Party for the club meeting. We will have  
refreshments, fellowship and fun.   

 

Photos of November’s 
Veterans Day Event 2017 
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RESERVATION FORMS :                                                                                                          
Please deposit anytime in the IL Reservation Box, left of the IL Spot Light News & Events.              

 Provide exact amount, no change given.   

 Checks made payable to LV-ILC / LONDONDERRY VILLAGE-ILC / LVBH-ILC    
 

Checks should be written for one event only - do not combine.  
  Remember to mark “paid” on your calendar to avoid confusion. 
 PC residents must include a nurse’s signature on reservation form.  
                                                                                                                                                                     

Red Hats -Thursday, December 14           Leaves at  12:30 p.m.       Deadline: Dec. 11 
Trip to Inn 422 
 
Name(s) _________________________________________  Phone ____________________ 

 WC    Walker   Rollator  

 

Third Tuesday Shopping Trip   Date Change: Monday December 18      Deadline: Dec. 14 

Boscov’s Lebanon        Leaves at 9 a.m. 

Name(s) ________________________________________Phone _______________________ 

 WC    Walker   Rollator  

 
 

Buffenmyer Model Train Display   - December 14 or December 20  Deadline: Dec. 8 
 

Please pick a date and time and indicate how many will attend. 

 

Name(s) ________________________________________Phone ______________________ 

 

December 14:  
            

    3 p.m.___      3:20 p.m. ___       3:40 p.m. ___      4 p.m. ___     4:20 p.m. ___    4:40 p.m. ___ 
 

December 20:      

  1 p.m. ___    1:20 p.m. ___     1:40 p.m. ___    2 p.m. ___    2:20 p.m. ___   2:40 p.m. ___
  

 
 



 

 

Reminder: 
The Speed Limit On Campus Is   

 

Thank you for                                                     
your compliance 



 

 

BINGO !     Monday, December 18     Deadline: Dec.  15  
Di Matteo Worship Center at 3 p.m. 
                              
Name (s)________________________________________ Phone _____________________ 

 
Mending Volunteer 
 
Name _______________________________________________  Phone ________________ 
   

  All projects    Hand  stitching only, no machine  

 

Holiday Lights at Coleman’s Park       Thursday,  December 28              Deadline:  Dec. 22 
              Leaves at 5:15 p.m. 
 
Name(s) __________________________________________  Phone ___________________ 
 

 WC    Walker   Rollator  
 
 
Happy Hearts Spectacular      Friday, February 2       Deadline: Jan. 10 
Di Matteo Worship  Center– 6:00 to 8:00  p.m. 
 
Name(s)______________________________________  Phone  _______________________ 
 
 

Hearts-A-Dancing    Friday, February 9     Deadline: Feb. 2 
Di Matteo Worship Center—7:00 to 9:00 p.m. 
 
Name(s) ______________________________________  Phone _______________________ 
 

 
Valentine Social 2018  Tuesday, February 13      Deadline: Feb. 6 
Di Matteo Worship Center from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m.  
 

Name(s) ____________________________________  Phone  ________________________ 

 
Total Enclosed ($4.00 per person): $________________          Cash _____   Check # ______ 
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Seasons Restaurant News 

 

Open  

Tuesday - Saturday   

4 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

 

Sunday Brunch Buffet  

11 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

 

Seasons Reservations— 

call ext. 3008 

 
 

Take Out—call ext. 3612 

 

Tyler Sell,  

Restaurant Manager— 

call ext. 3609 

Seasons  
Christmas Eve Buffet 

December  24 
11a.m.- 2 p.m.  $14.99+Tax 

 

Chef Ryan’s Crab Chowder 

Baked Ham with Raisin Sauce 

Roast Beef with Au Jus & Roasted Garlic 
Horseradish  

Creamy Mashed Potatoes 

Sweet Potato Casserole with Crunchy Pecan 
Crust Topping 

Green Bean Casserole 

Oven Roasted Baby Carrots 

Salad Bar 

Rolls & Butter  

Assorted Desserts 

 

We will be having 2 seatings for our Buffet, one at 11 a.m. 

and one at 12:30 p.m.  In order to accommodate everyone 

the 11 a.m. seating will be asked to start leaving at  

12:15 p.m. so we can get ready for the next group of 

guests.  We will accept payment starting at 9 a.m. for any 

guests that would like to pre-pay. Reservations can be 

made to the Wheaton Receptionist (3008) or to  

Restaurant Manager, Tyler Sell (3609).  

 

Please leave your name, phone number,  

time of reservation, and party size if you leave a message. 

Reservations will be made until Friday, December 22. 
 

Customer Quote: 

“Seasons is always a very 

nice experience for Lucille 

and me and our guests!  

The friendly and efficient 

staff, the quality and 

presentation of the varied 

selection of items offered, 

and the overall ambience 

area all attributes that we 

thoroughly enjoy.  

Thank you!  
  —Franklin Shearer  
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